
Combating antimicrobial resistance (AMR)
I am a resistance fighter. Yes, I am a resistant fighter against antimicrobial resistance. 
It has been two years since I saw writings on antimicrobial resistance. It is there that I began 
research on the topic of drug resistance, and it has marked me. As a result, I became a cyber 
activist against AMR. Being in the field of animal health and veterinary public hygiene, I raise 
awareness among breeders and resellers (especially poultry) on the prudent use of antimicrobials 
and respecting their waiting time. In the near future, I intend to look for equipment to make 
video productions because the audiovisual communications raise awareness more effectively 
than words in the rural world. Although I am alone without help, I will always fight against this 
phenomenon which is causing destruction silently. I created the Ivorian section #hcsmCIV on 
Twitter of Healthcare Communication Media Social to be increase our communications on how 
to care for our antibiotics. Because all of us need to be resistance fighters.

Learn more at AntimicrobialResistanceFighters.org
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